
30 November 2022

Committee Secretary
Joint Standing Committee on Trade and Investment Growth
PO Box 6021
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Committee Secretariat,

Farmers for Climate Action thanks the Committee for the opportunity to provide a submission
to the inquiry into Australia's transition to a green energy superpower.

Farmers for Climate Action is a movement of farmers, agricultural leaders and rural Australians
working to support Australia to adopt strong economy-wide climate policies. We represent
more than 7,000 farmers across Australia, and our supporter base includes more than 35,000
Australians committed to climate action for agriculture.

Farmers for Climate Action recently released a report, Farm Powered, which outlines the
opportunities for regional communities in the renewable energy boom. The report found that
with well targeted investment in the regions and sound policy, farmers and their communities
would be perfectly placed to benefit from the roll out of renewable energy at a small, medium
and large scale.

It is not only the farmers and rural communities who will benefit. This well targeted
investment will provide the backbone of a strong and distributed energy system that can
power not only Australia, but our neighbours and the world.

Farmers for Climate Action would like to draw the attention of the Committee to three
recommendations from Farm Powered in particular:

Farmers for Climate Action is a movement of farmers, agricultural leaders and rural Australians working to ensure
farmers are a key part of the solution to climate change.

Contact Claire Boyle
Phone 0431 620 711
Email claire@farmersforclimateaction.org.au
Web farmersforclimateaction.org.au
Post PO Box 6033 Kingston ACT 2604
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